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I fully support SB769 due to the rise of lion populations. Our Deer and Elk numbers 

have taken a drastic decline in numbers because of the lack of predator control. 

This bill would help better manage the lion population in the state of Oregon and our 

local area. Please listen to our communities' voices. 

Thank You  

Jim Robey   


